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Docket No. 50-295

Co=monwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr. -

Vice President -

Post Office 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 6, 1979, informing us of the steps
taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our letter dated
June 15, 1979. We will exanine your corrective action during a future
inspection.

Please note your response is to our notice of violation submitted as
Appendix A of our inspection report. Since the Appendix A was not
2.790(d) information, your response will not be considered 2.790(d)
information and will be released to the Public Document Room. The
reason for the 2.790(d) information in the Detalis section of the
inspection report is because of the additional information exempt from
disclosure.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

fa
J. A. Hind, Chief
Safeguards Branch

cc: Mr. N. Waidke,
Plant Superintendent
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